
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 February 16, 2001 
 
 
Ms. Margie Twine 
11361 Pinehurst Place West 
Gulfport, MS 39503 
 
Dear Ms. Twine: 
 
Thank you for taking time from your schedule to meet with Governor Musgrove during 
his recent “One-on-One with the Governor” event.  With regards to your request about 
the appeals process of the Workers’ Compensation Commission, legislation is necessary 
to streamline the appeals process.  I encourage you to contact  
 
Again, thank you for taking time to meet with Governor Musgrove.  If you have any 
further questions, please contact me at 359-3150. 
 
 Sincerely yours, 
 
 
 
 Michael Boyd 
 Policy and Planning Director 
 
 


